
I’m against Senate Bill 978 on the grounds that a 18 year old is required to register for the draft. 
If drafted he must have training  using the very firearms this law and others laws are being 
improperly  imposed by this Legislature of Oregon. This Law would also do away with the rights 
of 18  YEAR old’s and younger teens from having a firearm to hunt in Oregon until 21. This will 
do away with many hunter programs that Oregon has for youth hunting  which in turn would 
eliminate funds generated from tag and licenses fees  that go directly to support OF&W. This is 
a bad law that does nothing to keep guns from the bad guy’s. But hurts Oregon.   
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